
From: Chris Hobby [mailto:chobby6445@gmail.com]  
Sent: Sunday, December 3, 2017 9:48 AM 
To: Monroe, Pamela 
Subject: Northern pass 
 
Please consider my views, which I know are widely held by New Hamshire residents and 
visitors. 
 
In the long run, only a few jobs would created.  The impact on the tourist trade would result in 
the loss of many jobs. 
 
We cannot afford to despoil our beautifil bit of land.   
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